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Christian Aid urges us to pray for climate justice. It is generally accepted that many of the world’s poorest people, who have done the least to cause global warming, are the most likely to suffer from drought, flooding and extreme weather conditions. As Christians concerned with justice, we should come together to pray for all those suffering from climatic changes and for those in power who need to make decisions necessary to stabilise and protect our climate. In order to raise public awareness of these issues, a small group is planning weekly prayer meetings in public in the centre of Chester over the next couple of months, leading up to the COP26 conference in Glasgow in November. Please will you join us in this important act of Christian witness in Chester. Meetings will start on Tuesday 3rd August at 11.30 am at the Cross in front of St Peter’s. After about 15 minutes we will move on to repeat our prayers near the entrance to the Cathedral.
For further information please contact Brian Rowe on 07752949832.




